
 BOARD NOMINATION MEETING | DECEMBER 5, 2016 

2017 Slate of Officers for the Grand Erie District School Board:  
 

 David Dean was re-elected as Chair for the 2017 
Board of Trustees  
 

 Greg Anderson was elected as Vice-Chair for the 
2017 Board of Trustees  

 
The Chair and Vice-Chair for the Committee of the 
Whole were also selected:   

 
 Tom Waldschmidt was elected Committee of the 

Whole Chair  
 

 Alex Felsky was elected Committee of the Whole 
Vice-Chair  

 
Trustee Carol Ann Sloat was acclaimed as the Ontario Public School Board Association (OPSBA) 
Director/Voting Delegate and Rita Collver was elected as the OPSBA Alternate Director/Alternate Voting 
Delegate.   
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Presentation to the 2016 Board Chair  
 
On behalf of Senior Administration, the Board of Trustees and 
everyone at Grand Erie District School Board, Director Brenda 
Blancher recognized David Dean for his role and dedication as the 
2016 Chair of the Board and congratulated him on his re-election.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


